
Monday, August 21, 2023 
 

The Marysville G.S.A. is holding its first weekly meeting on Tuesday at lunch in room 201, that's next 
Tuesday at lunch in room 201, Mr. Noble's classroom. Any, and all, students and staff are welcome. 

 
 

The Orange Exchange is back! The first one will be Wednesday, September 13th at lunch under the stairs 
of the math and science building. Remember to be respectful, responsible, healthy and engaged in your 

classes and around campus to earn Orange Bucks. 
 
 

Reminder, the Library is not a place to come and hang out. It is not the cafeteria or the quad. It is 
a place to come and work quietly. Food or drinks are not allowed. Water is the only exception. 

Also, do not move any of the furniture around in the Library. Please do not use the furniture to 
lay down or sleep. You will be asked to leave if you do not follow these rules. 

 
 

Remember to bring your Chromebook and charger with you to school each day! It is your responsibility to 
come to school prepared ready to learn and to be engaged.  

 
 

Students, remember that you can earn Orange Bucks to use at the Orange Exchange starting next 
month. You can also earn Wampum Cards to put into the drawing for lunch with a staff member! 
How do you earn Bucks and Cards? By being respectful, responsible, healthy and engaged! Your 

Wampum Cards can be turned in at the Student Store. Hang on to those Orange Bucks for the 
exchanges on Wednesdays. 

 
 

Wednesday is the first Collaboration Day of the year. School dismisses at 12:15 and  
buses arrive at 1:30. 

 

Thank you for being responsible, respectful, healthy and engaged!  
 
 


